
RAMER WOOD NEWS & EVENTS – TUESDAY, JANUARY 23, 2018 – ISSUE # 14 
 

 
 
Today, I am writing to share that the city of Markham is in the process of hiring a new crossing 
guard for the intersection of Cairns Drive and Higginson St.  Please be advised that there will 
not be a guard on duty at the intersection this week.  I have made an announcement to students 
cautioning them to be extra careful watching for cars if they cross at the intersection.  If you are 
interested in becoming a crossing guard in Markham please call the school office for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 ‘Till Next Time 
Ramer Wood Public School 
 


